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3
Ms. Laura Gilpin 
Camino del Montoe Sol 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 

hj Dear Ms. Gilpin:
o - Rsll

I'm pleased to send you copies of the Fall issue of the JOURNAL, containing 
a reproduction of your photograph, "Big Bed, Tiny Tot," on page 16. I 
appreciate your giving us permission to use this photograph.

I'm sorry the reproduction is not better. I did not receive the print 
you had said you would send, and the printer did the best he could with 
the photograph as published in U.S. Camera.

Sincerely,

Timothy J. Lyons 
Editor
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